
City Agrees to More than $2
Million Settlement in Parking
Ramp Lawsuit
“A more than $2 million settlement was unanimously approved to
end Rochester’s yearlong lawsuit related to the city’s newest
parking ramp. The Rochester City Council agreed to accept a
$2,025,000  settlement  Monday  night.  The  agreement  which
remained  confidential  until  the  settlement  was  approved,”
reports Randy Petersen in Post Bulletin.

“Kraus-Anderson Construction Co. and MEP Associates LLC to
make  payments  to  the  city  within  30  days.  City  Attorney
Michael Spindler-Krage said the exact split of the payments
remains  confidential  and  unknown  to  city  officials.
Additionally, the agreement does not include an admission of
liability by any of the companies involved.”

Read the article.
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